
OFFICE OF ECONOMIC 

CJl313CJl~TIJNITY 

Honorable Ivan Allen , Jr. 
Mayor of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mayor Allen : 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506 

APR 1 s 1968 

The Office of Economic Opportunity has contracted with Daniel Yankelovich, 
Incorporated, New York, New York, to conduct a study of the effects of 
Sections 210 and 211 of the 1967 Economic Opportunity Amendments. This 
study is required by Section 233(c) of the Amendments. 

Your community has been selected to be a part of the sample for this study. 
We view this study as an important undertaking in providing both OEO and 
local areas with information on this significant legislation. The report 
on this study must be submitted to Congress before April 1, 1969. 

A representative of Daniel Yankelovich, Incorporated will be contacting you 
shortly to arrange for a meeting to discuss the project. Your cooperation 
in this effort will be important to its success, and any assistance you can 
give to the contractor will be very much appreciated. If you have any 
questions regarding the study, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

~~-B~ 
Director 
Communi t y Action Pr ogram 
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